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WRO  May 2021 Notes

● Special Announcement:      Welcome all members!
● WRO Meeting
● June 8, 2021
● Doors open at 9 AM
● Coffee and donuts      Pizza and beverage
● Raffles and Bingo
● Other announcements and upcoming events
● New York State health Monroe county asks everyone who has been

vaccinated to bring their COVID-19 cards. To continue and follow
guidelines.

● WRO Meeting with Officers & Board Members to discuss and approve outdoor picnic,
with all members of the WRO!  This is the first meeting since February 2020. February
Meeting minutes to be read and approved. Roll call of Officers & Board members.
Moment of silence for all deceased members of the WRO list was read by Betty Triest
Chair Membership, Etta Jean Cohen, Secretary entered into Notes.

● Agenda Picniic in the Park
● Concerts Singer, parking and good restrooms.
● Food pizza donuts pop water etc. paper plates cups napkins
● Raffle we need to sell 150 tickets at a minimum of $1.00 each. Raffle & prizes, two cases

of beer & other  donations.
● Bingo set up raffle food bingo cleanup “volunteers”
● Check Parks availability,  Fiorentino Verti Gates Memorial Park, Bill Marshall & Patty

Marshall  Cobbs Hill, Ed Laughlin Perinton Park, Rose Riefer Webster Park.
● On. Friday  May 7, 2021 Bill Marshall and Ed Laughlin went to Memorial Park Gates NY.
● Voted on Memorial Park Gates New York all officers and board members in favor. Price

$150,  Deposit of $100 for the key. Park services will send    information by email.
● Treasure or Jim White will write a check for deposit to Gates town Hall Gates Memorial

Park.  We can cancel and get our full refund if needed.
● Jim White Treasure and Ed Laughlin President will meet At Gates town Hall to pay for

the pavilion. On May 12, 2021.
● Next steps meeting with WRO and May 26th at Workers United from 10 AM to 12 PM. To

discuss the agenda checklist.
●



● Deceased members of the WRO to date 2020-2021.Our prayers are with the following
families.

● Benito Arbore
● Joseph Bonadonna    7/09/2020    Honorary member
● Felix Budinski.            06/21/2020
● Carmelinda Cupello    05/31/2020
● Domenico Falletti        07/07/2020
● Salvatore Vitelli           04/28/2020
● Maria Messina.           03/16/2021
● Leonard Nudo             04/06/2021

● May 12, 2021 met with Jim White treasure WRO meet at Gates town Hall.  Spoke to
Stacy Paris who signed us up for the memorial park for August 30, 2021 all day. Jim
White wrote a check for the deposit of $150. We may get a refund if necessary. There is
a $100 key deposit  that will be returned when the facility is cleaned by the WRO floor
swept, garbage to the dumpsters. Jim White and I went to the facility and went inside
there’s seating for 125+.  Restrooms inside with a small kitchenette that we can use. The
town from Gates parks department was Power ~washing picnic tables and outside patio
and cleaning the windows and facilities as we inspected the facilities. Plenty of parking
for members. We will need volunteers to bring food and beverages, napkins and plates,
cups coffee pots, and purchase coffee. Will review at the next meeting.

● May 10, 2021 called Betty Triest chair of the membership will make a presentation for
our next meeting WRO dues for 2022.

● Reserved the hall with Ray Lovullo to meet with Jim White Treasure and Joe Conway.
May 19 2021 between 9 and 10 AM.

● Voted School Budget and 3 New School Board Members May 18, 2021

● WRO Meeting August 30, 2021 event at memorial park in Gates New York. Reviewed
Jim White Treasure will pick up the key three days before the event. Deposit of $150
has been paid to Gates town Hall. We can get a refund. We need to have Map directions
to Memorial Park for all members at our next meeting. Our new treasurer Jim White
meet with Joe Conway and signed paperwork for M&T bank Gaetano Auriuso will bring
the bingo to the event. Dominic and Michelangelo Sgro will bring beverages and beer
soda. Need volunteers for bingo and raffle day of the event.  WRO  Chair membership
BettyTriest report was enter and given to  secretary Etta Jean Cohen for our records.
We will be collecting dues in October 2021 for the year 2022. The WRO has a new
board member Micheangelo Sgro. I called New York State health Monroe County. What
are the requirements for having a meeting. Recommendations, that all members bring
their vaccination card. Six members per table, set up 15 tables. Call all members of the
WRO Regular Meeting to be held June 8, 2021. Need a headcount for food for



members. Announcement Future Christmas party for the WRO date and time to be
determined and cost. We have a $50 deposit and Sweet Briar thank you John Heckle for
the information. Jim White and John Heckle work together for the transition of the WRO
treasury.

● Thank you to Congressman Morelle‘s office and staff. We were successful in retrieving
over $42,000 of stimulus money for our members, for the years of 2020 and 2021.

● New York State health please continue to follow the guidelines given by our health
professionals where you are needed to wear your face mask, wash your hands and
social distance.
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